
 

 

29th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Transition to Reception 

 
Following our Reception Welcome Meetings, you should have received a Welcome Pack which contains 
information about your child’s new teacher for September. 
 
Our first transition afternoon will take place this Wednesday, 1st July. Your child will be spending the 
afternoon in their new class with their new teacher and classmates. 
 
We know that many of you are keen to know who else will be in your child’s class, so the Reception 
class lists will be posted on the Nursery door from tomorrow (Tuesday 30th June). We hope that giving 
you this opportunity to see the lists will ease your mind and help you to talk to your child about the 
transition to Reception and make it a very positive and exciting experience. 
 
If you wish to have a chat about the class lists, please feel free to speak to a member of the Nursery 
team. 
 
I’m looking forward to meeting you all and the children as they move into Reception. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson 
Reception Phase Leader 
 
 
 


